

## Farmington CommunityCenter

24705 Farmington Road Farmington Hills, Michigan 48018 313—477-8404

May 4, 1981

## DEAR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS,

We know that you realize the value of the Farmington Community Center because thousands of you participate yearly in Center activities.

Many of you attend classes or workshops to learn new skills. Many come for entertainment and to meet new and old friends. Many bring your children for classes, recitals and plays. Many attend the art and craft shows and exhibits and the chamber music concerts. Many support the Farmers' Market and the Second Edition "experienced" clothing shop.

Many of you come simply to enjoy this historic site and experience a part of a gracious past. Activities are planned for YOU and YOUR families. The Center is available for YOUR meetings, social activities and weddings.

The Community Center is a non-profit organization receiving no city monies or United Foundation support. Class tuition, rentals and special benefits cannot completely cover our operating costs. For this reason, we must conduct an Annual Fund Drive. This year's goal is \$81,000, which includes provision for much needed repairs and improvements.

Please consider the needs of YOUR Community Center. Mail your TAX DEDUCTIBLE contribution today.

Sincerely,

Betty Paine

Harold J. Gibson
President
Board of Directors
Former Manager, Research Labs.
Ethyl Corporation

FINANCIAL DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

John E. Miller
Chairman
Executive Director of Development
Lawrence Institute of Technology

Robert Christ
President
Executive Office Supply, Inc.

ROBERT M. Grinager Retired Credit Manager J.L. Hudson Company

Patricia Hamlin (Mrs. Fred) Farmington Lanes

Dorothy Jeffres (Mrs. Raymond) Realtor Sales Associate Century 21 - Vincent Lee Executive Transfer Sales

Leon Serdynski
Executive Vice President
Metropolitan National Bank of
Farmington

Diana Webb (Mrs. Jervis H.) Fund Raising Adviser

Betty J. Paine Executive Director